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I oppose making it more difficult for Oregonians to vote. Many of us live far from 

polling places and have jobs. Unless we also want to make it a mandatory holiday 

with plentiful free public transportation, we must keep vote by mail in place. If there is 

a problem with it, evidence should be provided before changes are made.  


